
 

 

 

 

  

Miss Hill has decided to move to a job closer to home.  This will mean that she leaves Bournville at 

Easter.  Her last day will be on Friday 8th April.  We thank her for all of the hard work she has put 

in and wish her all of the very best of luck for her future career.  We are also saying a fond farewell 

to Mrs Brandrick.  Mrs Brandrick has decided to spend some valuable time with her family.  We 

wish her all the very best for her future. 

 

▪ Wednesday 30th April – Y5/6 Parents’ Evening 

▪ Thursday 31st March – Y5/6 Parents’ Evening 

▪ Friday 8th April – Children break up for Easter  

▪ Monday 25th April – Children return to school  

▪ Monday 2nd May – School closed, May Bank Holiday  

▪ Friday 27th May – Children break up for half term  

▪ Monday 6th June – Children return to school  

▪ Thursday 21st July – Children break up for Summer  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Please be aware that while we 

encourage children to bring in 

snacks from home, they must 

be healthy.   

Over the past few weeks, the 

number of children bringing in 

crisps and chocolate has 

increased.  These are not 

allowed in school.  Please be 

advised that children will be 

asked to return the unhealthy 

snack to their bags and take it 

home. 

 

 

 
 

 

A huge thank you to all who donated to our 

fund-raising event.  It was a huge success. 

The children really enjoyed the day and, with 

yourselves, raised a whopping £1694.65. 

Two representatives from Acorns led our 

assembly on Monday morning and told the 

children what happens at the hospices and 

what the money will be used for. 

Again, a huge thank you! 

We have bought new playtime and lunchtime 

equipment for the children to use during breaks.  

They are really enjoying playing with it.   

Please ensure that children do not bring in any 

footballs from home. 

The playground is now open in the 

mornings so that children can play in 

safety.   

We have also moved the barriers so that 

cars can’t pass the playground gates.  

Please do not move them – they are there 

for the safety of all of the children. 



 

 

 

Mon 
4th 

Tues 
5th 

Wed 
6th 

Thurs 
7th 

Fri 
8th 

Reading Books. 

Please ensure that when your child has finished their reading  
book, they return it to school.  We have several books that are  
missing from our KS1 and KS2 reading areas.  Thank you 

 


